
Greetings to All of Our Friends! 
Just a brief note to let everyone know how things are going here at the Impact 

Project.  We have continued to enjoy many blessings, including generous, heartfelt 

donations of time, effort, and materials, as well as financial gifts from our many 

friends and supporters.  We continue to grow at a rapid pace and appreciate all of 

you so very much! 
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For more information or to volunteer please visit our website at: 

www.theimpactprojectgreene.org or  

You can follow us on Facebook and Twitter! 

On Saturday, November 22nd several dozen 

people came together to build a handicap ramp for 

Bea Lobdell in the town of Smithville. As the day 

went on the volunteers encountered cold 

temperatures, snow, rain and sleet.  It didn’t 

matter to this group of volunteers and 5 hours 

later Bea had a new 46-foot handicap ramp. 

 

Special thanks to United Methodist Church of 

Smithville, Saunders Concrete, Lowes in 

Norwich, Trojan House Deli and Countryside 

Stove & Chimney. 



“By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.” 

John 13:35 

Our goal is to keep serving the community in the name of Christ.   We can’t do it without you.  
We would love to have your assistance however you can provide it.  

Please make all check or money orders payable to The Impact Project.  

The Impact Project is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 

2014 — What A Year !!! 
 The Impact Project helped 9 families in 3 counties.  

 We surpassed the 1,800 mark for total number of people who have volunteered 

for us.  

 We forged new partnerships with 6 businesses, 5 churches and Colgate 

University.  

 

The demand for our services continues to be very strong.  

Thank you everyone for all your support. We couldn’t do it with out you. 

 

Together we can make a difference! 

Already Working in 2015 

On Saturday, January 3rd The Impact 

Project was at Angila Ferguson’s home in 

Newark Valley, NY.  In a matter of  hours a 

small team gave Angila a new heat source 

and fixed her hot water heater.  Special 

thanks to Countryside Stove & Chimney 

and Home Depot in Johnson City. 


